
Dear members of WTS and sponsors:

I am writing to thank you for the Greater Indianapolis WTS Chapter Sharon B. Banks Memorial
Undergraduate Scholarship for 2020-2021. I was and still am extremely delighted and
appreciative to learn that I am selected as a recipient of a scholarship. I apologize that I cannot
make it to WTS Swings for Scholarships Event, but I hope everyone else enjoys it.

I am a junior at the University of Southern Indiana pursuing a degree in Civil Engineering and
Engineering. I will graduate in the spring of 2022 and I cannot wait to join the other amazing
women in the workforce. Thanks to this wonderful organization, I am one step closer to my goal.
I have great expectations for the future and this scholarship opportunity has helped me to move
forward with my dreams.

By awarding me a scholarship, you have lightened my financial burden which allows me to focus
more on the most important aspect of school, learning. Your generosity has inspired me to keep
helping others and give back to the community. I hope one day I will be able to help students
achieve their goals just as WTS has helped me.

Sincerely,

Madelyn D. L. Sturgeon


